
 
 
  

C O U N T Y  O F  H U M B O L D T  
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3015 H Street  • Eureka CA 95501    

Phone: (707) 476-2429  •  Fax: (707) 268-3792 
 
 

 
 

 
 April 11, 2023 

Certified Mailing No.: 9171 9690 0935 0255 5308 92 
 

Travis L Schneider  
Po Box 6036 
Eureka, CA 95502 
 
Re: Service of Notice to Abate Nuisance and 
       Notice of Violation and Proposed Administrative Civil Penalty   
       Property location: 1506 Walker Point Rd, Bayside, CA 95524   APN: 402-171-
029-000; 402-171-030-000 
  
Dear Travis L Schneider, 
 
The Code Enforcement Unit recently observed your above-described property and 
confirmed violations of the County Code.  As a result, we are serving you with the 
attached Notice to Abate Nuisance and Notice of Violation and Proposed Administrative 
Civil Penalty.  The Notice of Violation and Proposed Administrative Civil Penalty informs 
you that we have issued an administrative penalty in the amount of $40,000.00 per day 
for a period of ninety (90) days.  The penalty will begin to accumulate ten days after the 
Notice is served.  You have the following options: 
 

1. Correct the violations within ten (10) days of the service of the Notice.  
Once you contact us with this information and we are able to confirm it, 
the penalty will be dismissed as if it was never issued. 

 
2. Request a hearing before a hearing officer to contest the determination 

that a violation exists and/or the reasonableness of the amount of the 
penalty.  You may request a hearing by completing the attached 
hearing request form and submitting it to Code Enforcement within ten 
(10) days of the service of the Notice.   

 
3. Enter into a Compliance Agreement with the County that would 

suspend the penalty for a reasonable amount of time to allow you to 
correct the violations.  If the conditions of the agreement are met, then 
some and possibly the entire penalty could be dismissed.   

 
4. You can do nothing.  At the end of the ninety (90) day period, the 

penalty will become final and the County will take steps to have the 
total accrued amount of the penalty recorded as a lien against your 
properties.   

 



 
 

 

Furthermore, please be aware the Code Enforcement Unit charges property owners the 
direct administrative costs associated with remedying the violations.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by phone at 707-
268-3733 or by email at dparada2@co.humboldt.ca.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniela Parada 
Code Compliance Officer 
 
Attachments:  
Notice to Abate Nuisance 
Notice of Violation and Proposed Administrative Civil Penalty 
 
EC:  
Attorney, Bradly Johnson  
Via Email bjohnson@everviewlaw.com  
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